
“Once a Talon…Always a Talon!” 
GLENEAGLE TALON TALK 

DAY 2 – Friday, June 13, 2025

 
 
 

 

ATTENTION: ALL STUDENTS 

WELCOME 
Ms. Bryant, Ms. Hansvall, Ms. Morden, Mr. Simmons, Ms. Alvarez-Penaherrera 

YEARBOOK DISTRIBUTION 
Students can pick-up PURCHASED yearbooks in the foyer today at LUNCH.  ID & YOUR YEARBOOK TICKET ARE 
REQUIRED TO PICK-UP YOUR YEARBOOK. At this time there are NO yearbooks available to purchase.

LOST & FOUND 
LOST & FOUND items have been placed on tables in the foyer. If any items are yours, please take them as unclaimed 
items will be donated on June 27.  

Student Bell Schedule 
2024-2025

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 
REGULAR 

BELL SCHEDULE 

 

BLOCK 
REGULAR 

(80 minutes) 
EARLY DISMISSAL 

(60 minutes) 

Assembly 
Schedule 

(60 minutes) 
These dates will be announced as 

assemblies occur 
X 7:36 – 8:56 8:00 – 9:00 7:55 – 8:55 

1 9:00 - 10:20 9:00 - 10:00 9:00 – 10:00 

2 10:25 – 11:50 10:05 – 11:10 10:05 – 11:05 

Assembly 11:05 – 12:25 

LUNCH 11:50 - 12:30 11:10 - 11:50 12:25 – 1:05 

3 12:35 – 1:55 11:55 - 12:55 1:10 – 2:10 

4 2:00 - 3:20 1:00 – 2:00 2:15 – 3:15 

5 3:25 – 4:45 2:05 – 3:05 3:20 – 4:20 

THE EAGLE’S NEST WILL BE OPEN 
Friday, June 13, 2025 

LUNCH MENU 
 

Soup Manhattan clam chowder 

Entrée Gleneagle fish & chips with homemade tartar sauce & slaw salad 

Dessert Chef’s selection       



 
 
SCHEDULES FOR NEXT YEAR 
Student schedules for next year will be posted to your MyEd account after school today (Friday). If you have trouble 
logging into MyEd, you will need to go to the main office for assistance as counsellors are not able to help you with this.  
 
Detailed information about requesting any course changes will be posted on your counsellor’s Team after school today 
as well. Please read those instructions carefully and use the link in the Teams post for the change request Form. Do not 
email or visit your counsellor about schedules as any requests must go through the MS Form. The Form will close at 4 
pm on Wednesday, June 18th.  
 
Only students entering Grade 12 next year may request one off-block through an application form, which will also be 
posted on the counsellor’s Team after school. Hard copies are also available in the counselling office. Applications 
should be returned by Monday so that the approval process can be completed and spots made available for other 
students’ schedules.  
 
Please note that schedules are not final until semester one begins, as changes may have to occur before then to 
address class size & composition.  
 
PRIDE DAY 
Hey TALONS! Pride Day is next Wednesday, June 18th. Everyone will get a free jumbo freezie at the end of the school 
day, so make sure to come out, wear some pride swag, and refresh in the sun after school! 
 
ATTENTION ALL GR 12’S 
Don’t forget to add your name to the Where Will You Be board, upstairs outside of room 209. Share your post-
secondary, work, or travel plans - and contact info if you care to share it. 
 
MUSIC IN THE MPR 
Next Tuesday, Student Council is presenting DIMOET (Drowning in My Own Emo Tears), who will be playing in the MPR 
at lunch! Come pop by to watch some great EMO-tional music! See you there! 
 
STUDENT COUNCIL EXECUTIVES 
Hey TALONS, are you excited to find out who your next years’ student council executives will be? Voting will be held in 
the library during lunch TODAY. Make sure you bring your school ID so you can vote.  

 
SPORTS 

 
ATHLETIC BANQUET UPDATE! 
QR Codes located around the school are now LIVE for ALL Gleneagle student-athletes and coaches to register for our 
Awards and Dinner night happening on Monday, June 16th from 4pm - 7pm in the MPR. This is a memorable evening 
commemorating everything Talons Athletics from each sport in our Fall, Winter and Spring campaigns. A delicious 
dinner, great raffle prizes, team-oriented activities (bring a toonie!) and of course the awards are all part of the 
program. You MUST be signed up for the Athletic Banquet ahead of time in order to be in attendance and be part of the 
fun, so don’t delay!  
Any questions, please see Mr. Comeau during non-teaching times in the PHE Office or email him directly. See you there! 
 

POST-SECONDARY & CAREER RESOURCES  
 
CAREER ADVISOR’S MICROSOFT TEAMS PAGE 
Attention Grade 12's. The Post Secondary and Career Advisor Team's page is now up and running. Look for important 
dates and information regarding University, College, and all other post secondary institution admission, programs and 
updates. Send Ms. Milde cmilde@sd43.bc.ca a message on Teams with any questions, or pop by my office right next to 
room 225. 
 
 

 
STAY GOLDEN GLENEAGLE! 

 

 

mailto:cmilde@sd43.bc.ca

